
Would you be  
willing to help?  

Dr. Munavalli has been selected to participate in a research study to test a 
new procedure that may be beneficial in lightening spots on the skin. 

If you are an adult with benign pigmented lesions (sun spots, freckles, 
melasma, moles or café au lait spots) who is willing to help in the 

development of this new procedure, you may be eligible to participate in 
this study. 

A modest compensation will be provided to participants for the treatment 
visit and each follow-up visit.  Please email or call the number below to 

find out if you may be eligible: 
NURSE@CAROLINASKIN.COM 

704-973-3606 
 


